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April 15, 2021 
 
Scott A. McMillan, Esq.  
The McMillan Law Firm  
4670 Nebo Drive, Suite 200  
La Mesa, CA 91941-5230 
Scott@mcmillanlaw.us 
 
Re: Public Records Act Request 
 
Dear Mr. McMillan: 
 
 The Department of Voter Registration and Elections is in receipt of 
your Public Records Act request dated April 7, 2021.  I have been 
designated by the Registrar of Voters to respond to that request.  The 
records that you have requested require the Department to search for, 
collect and examine a large amount of records; require consultation with 
another agency; require consultation with another department of the 
County; and require the Department to compile data, write programming 
language or a computer program or to construct a computer report to 
extract data. 
 

Accordingly, the Department will be unable to make a final 
determination of whether your requests seek copies of disclosable public 
records in the possession of the Department by April 17, 2021 (the 10th 
day from the Department's receipt of your request).  The Department will 
respond to your request within 14 days from the above date, i.e., by May 
1, 2021. 

 
 

         
By:  ____________________________ 

Krista C. Whitman 
Assistant County Counsel 

 
 
cc:  Courtney Bailey-Kanelos 
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